
February 1, 2021 
 
Given the low number of active COVID-19 cases in York region during the pandemic 
and taken into account an adverse effect of lockdowns on the physical and mental 
health of people as well as its negative economic and social consequences, we 
support the motion by Local and Regional Councillor Carmine Pirrelli to ask the 
Premier not to extend the lockdown in York region and move it to the red zone. 
 
Michael Prichert 


